Dear Mr O'Donnell,

Regretfully we are unable to return our comments on this planning application via the portal for
which you have supplied a PIN number nor via the "add comment here" general page and we
wish therefore to submit them via our website as follows:

QUOTE....

We repeat our previous objections and would add that this terrace, which is listed is one of the
finest buildings in the Conservation Area.

The proposed development at the rear would adversely affect its character as a building of special
architectural and historic interest.

In particular we are concerned that the terrace and canopy at the rear would be severely harmed
by this proposed development.

D J Kelley
for
BCAAC

..UNQUOTE

On Fri, June 3, 2016 11:48 am, O'Donnell, Shane wrote:

> Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication

> application 2015/5480/P

>

>

>Y417143

>

>

> This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally
> privileged and/or copyright protected. This e- mail is intended for
> the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the
> sender and delete the material from your computer.

>



